

FV BoD Meeting 5-17-21 Minutes

Participants:

- Kyle Hill
- Michael Ferrier
- Euhna Kirkpatrick
- Amanda Szema
- Sheen Smith
- Jim Gleaves
- Natalia Branch
- Allison Marshall
- Charles Sturm
- Tonya Wright
- Alex Rosca

Allison called the meeting to order at 7:15pm.

Approval of minutes - Branch:

- Couldn't approve the minutes as the BoD agenda was sent out too late.

Treasurer report - Teixeira:

- Silvio didn't join so didn't review the financial reports

Architectural Standards Committee report – Gleaves:

- 20 approval items YTD: 2 major construction

Security – Ferrier:

- Talked to constable, a lot of traffic violations in the morning
- Make sure to report any criminal activity to the constable

Community facilities – Hill:

- Getting an ice cream delivery service
- Diving board should come in in 2-3 weeks

Maintenance and park – Hill:

- No update

Architectural and neighborhood standards review – Smith:

- Updates to the Guidelines was formally sent to FV BoD, no further feedback received. Will take to Chris Archambault, the FV attorney, for final review. Once reviewed, will send an email to the FV community that a vote will be taken at the next ACC.

TIRZ 17 – (Vacant)

Memorial Super Neighborhood – Branch, Wright:

- Road rage incidents are increasing dramatically and becoming very violent (a car honk can trigger a gun violence)
- Assume everyone is carrying a gun so be patient on the roads!
- Home association lawyer came in and gave an update on the legislation bills
- Next meeting is next Monday

Documentation – Wright:

- No update

Social – Szema:

- Memorial day party is planned for June 5
- Grill will be on on the Memorial Day, Kyle will bring the coals

Welcoming – Williams:

- No update

Newsletter – Kirkpatrick:

- Good idea to add a reminder for the guidelines update

Website – Melnar:

- Suggestion to transfer the domain to the FV neighborhood. Alex asked to get all the information as IT is his specialty.

Allison called the meeting to close at 7:51pm.